
Re: Dowlers in plea to Cameron to protect legal aid (The Guardian 23 September 2011)

Milly Dowler’s family are right to urge the prime minister to rethink the proposals for ‘no-win, 
no-fee’. Not only will the changes affect victims of phone hacking, but people whose lives have 
been shattered by needless injury, whose claims are complex or catastrophic, also face being 
denied full and fair access to justice. 
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